
 

Call sent to all on 3/15/2020 

Good evening.  Monongalia County Schools wants to make sure that we 
communicate with you as each day unfolds during this time.  There will be a lot of 
questions – and as time goes on – we will address them.  For now, it’s a day-to-
day, 1 week at a time, scenario as you know.  This week, March 16-20 students do 
not report to school but do Arctic Academy lessons at home.  Teachers will be 
available via email/Schoology/class dojo or other school-specific electronic means 
to assist students from 9a-3p. All high school students – remember to start the 
week with EVEN assignments.  If your child gets stuck – don’t stress.  Move on. It 
can’t be said enough to follow CDC recommendations of washing hands, not 
touching your face, and social distancing. Please stay healthy. Stay hydrated.  
Thank you 


